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We’re excited to continue your care at Atlanta Psych and Wellness Center! Since you are 
transitioning from a previous facility under Dr. Johnson, your visit will be a follow-up appointment, 
not a new patient visit. 

To schedule, please visit the “Book an Appointment” section on our website> Scroll down> and 
select > follow-up appointment (in-person or video) option > Scroll down > choose a day and time 
that works best for you. 

If you have any questions or need assistance with booking, feel free to contact us. We look forward 
to seeing you soon! 

Sincerely, 

APWC 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Atlanta Psych and Wellness Center  

3070 N. Main Street, Suite #12  
470-315-0055 Office 

888-838-5376 Fax  


